
From: North2  
Sent: 15 August 2019 16:02
To: Planning
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Hill View Barn, Downdale Road, Scarborough, YO13 0EL - APP/W9500/W/19/3225783
 
Dear Mrs J Cavanagh
Please, note contents of appellants e-mail in reply to the Inspector’s request for information.
Kind regards
 
Mrs M T Scott
The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House, Room 3D
Temple Quay
Bristol
BS1 6PN

 
 
 
 

From: cherylwardplanning.   
Sent: 15 August 2019 08:27
To: North2 
Subject: Hill View Barn, Downdale Road, Scarborough, YO13 0EL - APP/W9500/W/19/3225783
 
Dear Mr Scott
 
Thank you for your letter dated 14 August 2019 with regard to Condition 5 of planning
permission NYM/2018/0368/FL.
 
It is our/the appellants understanding that the condition in question relates specifically to the
adjoining garage only – shown on plan D11350-05 Rev C – front elevation – South East.
 
Condition 5 is not therefore in dispute and it is accepted that it would remain in place should the
appeal be allowed.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
 
Kind regards



 
Cheryl Ward
 
Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI
 
Please note: I will be away from the office on the following dates:
w/c 19 August, 27 August and 30 August.

Referrals welcomed
 

 

Forming a commitment to stay with you from the beginning to the end of your planning venture
 




